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  HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        
7th February to 13th February 2020      

        Obie in Little Acorns will be 4       Olivia Rose in Ash will be 5        Caleb in Elm will be 5 
             Freya in Hazel will be 6               Alfie in Hazel will be 6           Layla in Willow will be 6 
                                      Aimee in Hawthorn will be 7                 Mia in Chestnut will be 7  

ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This week’s 
Attendance 

Total  
lates 
this 
week  

This 
week’s 
points 

Total  
Points 

 
 

Well done    
Sycamore 

Class 
99.3% 

this week! 

SYCAMORE 99.3% 3 9 41 

HAZEL 98.0% 4 8 32 

CHESTNUT 95.0% 0 4 + 1 30 

WILLOW 97.6% 2 7 28 

ASH 93.8% 2 2 26 

HAWTHORN 94.6% 3 3 25 

ELM 97.3% 1 6 21 

PALM 97.2% 1 5 20 

OAK 91.1% 2 1 15 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET-96% 

           This week’s attendance – 96%                                               
We have met our target this week. Well done! 

Diary Dates  
 
Willow Class Assembly—Tuesday 11th February 9.00am  
 
Break up for half term—Friday 14th February  
 
Back to School—Monday 24th February  
 
Year 1 Library Visits—Monday 24th February & Tuesday 25th 
February 
 
Nursery Open Morning—Wednesday 26th February 9.15am—
10.15am  
 
Oak Class Assembly—Tuesday 3rd March 9.00am 
 
Year 2 SATs workshop—Wednesday 4th March 9.00am & 
2.30pm 
 
World Book Day—Thursday 5th March  

   Lunch Menu Week 3           

NAG ON THE RAG   
Please can children not bring toys into school.                                       
Thank you.  

COMING UP… 

Staff are busy planning the next half term 
of learning with lots of highlights and        
exciting opportunities.  

Year 1 are returning to Rubery Library to  
promote reading for pleasure, Reception are 
planning a visit to Umberslade Farm and  

Year Two are continuing their Enquiry on Space. 

Sport Relief Day will be marked with a 
sport themed Family Friday on Friday 13th 
March. World Book Day when children are 

invited to dress up as their favourite book character 
on Thursday 5th March.  

Class Assemblies will continue on 
Tuesdays next half term and             
during the run up to Easter, Living 

Eggs will provide the children with the 
chance to see chicks hatching and the Easter            
celebrations will culminate with an end of term          
Easter Bonnet Parade.  

Families and friends can keep up to date with our 
weekly newsletter. 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

Well done to Hawthorn Class who led their   

assembly on Tuesday. They were fantastic and 

entertained us with facts about their enquiry 

space. Next week is Willow Class assembly.  

Announcement… 

We are very pleased to share the good 
news that Katy Staff is expecting her 
second child at the end of April. Mrs 
Drinkwater will be taking on much of the 

teaching for the summer term. 
A separate letter has already been sent 
out to Chestnut Class families with details 
of this change. 

Safety Notice 
Their will be no Lollipop Man on duty on              
Edgewood Road until Tuesday 11th February. 

Smartie Challenge 
Thank you to everyone who has brought in 20p’s Morrisons have 
now collected them and will let us know how much we have raised. 


